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Dear Gabrielle, 

EMIN22-00007 – Invitation for Advice on Environmental Impact Statement for the  
Dendrobium Mine Extension Project (SSI-33143123). 

I refer to your invitation through the Planning Portal to provide advice on the Environmental 
Impact Statement (EIS) for the Dendrobium Mine Extension. 

Subsidence Advisory NSW (SA NSW) notes that our previous response has been 
incorporated and has no further comments in relation to the project.  

If you would like more information, please contact Subsidence Advisory NSW on 4908 
4300 or subsidencedevelopment@customerservice.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Shane McDonald 
Senior Risk Engineer 

10 June 2022 

 
 

 

Gabrielle Allan  
Department of Planning Industry and Environment 
Via Planning Portal 

117 Bull Street, Newcastle West, NSW, 2302 

T: (02) 4908 4300 | 24 Hour Emergency Service: 1800 248 083 (Free Call) 


